
WM EDDy_neu Migration – XONTRO Simulation IMS27 – Reschedule 
 
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, 
 
as of February 2nd, 2023, WM Datenservice have, via “EDDy_neu – INFORMATION I057”, published 
the information to the public that the GoLive date planned to occur during the  Easter weekend 
(April 06th … 10th 2023) should be postponed. This rescheduling would then be applied to the 
planned migration simulation, too. 
 
Due to this reason, the planned XONTRO simulation for the IMS27, as having  been announced by 
BrainTrade on January 31st, 2023, and scheduled to begin on February 13th, 2023, will also be 
postponed to a later launch date yet to be announced by us at a later publication date. 
 
BrainTrade staff is gladly awaiting your comments and queries regarding this issue. In the meantime, 
we remain with our best wishes 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Markus W. Sperzel 
 
BrainTrade Gesellschaft für Börsensysteme mbH 
Börsenplatz 4 
60313 Frankfurt am Main 
Telefon: +49-(0) 69-589978-100 
Fax: +49-(0) 69-211-608801 
Mail: trade@xontro.de 
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